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Last Diesel Bus Retirement Widely Covered by Media

Today, I joined Board Chair and Los Angeles County Supervisor Don Knabe along with Mayor Antonio Villaraigosa, Sup. Mike Antonovich, Santa Monica Council member and Board Director Pam O’Connor, officials from the American Lung Association and The Gas Company at a press event where the last diesel bus in Metro’s directly operated bus fleet was retired. Television news channels 2,4,5,7,9 and 11 covered this morning’s Los Angeles Times, KABC, KFI and Metro Networks radio and Downtown News and La Opinion were on hand along with smaller media outlets. Stories will be broadcast throughout the day. 

Expo Line - Project Status Update Open House

Expo will be hosting a Project Status Update Open House for the Downtown and Mid-Corridor segments of the Expo Light Rail Line. At this meeting they will provide updates on the construction progress and information on upcoming construction activities. The Open House is scheduled for Thursday, January 27, 2011 from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the Holman United Methodist Church. Please click here to view the invitation.  http://www.buildexpo.org/pdf_uploads/comm_5ytxxza03.pdf


	

	








